
 

 

 

Principal’s Message  
Welcome to the HCY website!  Through this website, you will be able to learn about 

our history, our passion for education, and HCYers’ achievements and school life. 

 

Established in 1977 and named after Mr Ho Chuen Yiu, JP, Tsuen Wan Public Ho 

Chuen Yiu Memorial College aims to provide quality education and a wide range of 

learning experiences for HCYers based on our core value, as well as our school 

motto — ‘Rest in the Highest Excellence’.  Through HCY education, we strive our 

best to inspire and nurture every HCYer to excel in academics, extra-curricular 

activities and services. 

 

Throughout the six years of secondary education, HCYers acquire and are equipped 

with lifelong learning skills which enable them to continue learning and growing 

beyond the classroom. The academic persistence of HCYers and their enthusiasm in 

learning give rise to numerous HCY scholars in the universities and professionals in 

society who pursue the knowledge and wisdom in different fields. 

 

In addition, our emphasis on value education instills positive values and attitudes 

into HCYers who are eager to serve and contribute their talents, strengths and 

passion at school and in society. Under positive school climate and culture, HCYers 

enjoy their school life, flourish to achieve their goals and serve to share their 

happiness with the others. 

 

Last but not least, every HCYer is unique and talented in different areas. The school 

provides ample learning opportunities in sports, visual arts and performing arts, and 

celebrates the successes of outstanding HCY leaders, athletes, visual artists, 

performing artists and community contributors. 

 

I hope that this website leads you to understand more about HCY education and 

gives you a wondrous journey along with HCYers’ happy moments and memories. 

 

Dr Lau Sui Yee 

Principal 

 

 


